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Everything is working smoothly.  Certificates of Insurance continue to be issued rapidly 
and without any problems and I am seeing a steady stream of Certificates come into my 
office, indicating they are being utilized by our affiliates. 
 
The renewal premium for the package policy was slightly lower than last year however 
we added coverage for the computer equipment at the new Registrar/Recorders office 
which essentially brought the premium back up to about what it was for 2010. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Michelle Snyder 
Insurance Chair 
 
 
 


